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Dear Friends and Family, 

Hello from the St. Vincent DePaul School.  We are excited for the new 2020-2021 

school year to begin!  As many of you are aware, our school greatly depends upon 

the Firehawks Club for school improvements, academic and spiritual materials 

along with budget assistance. 

Here is a reminder on how it works.  The Firehawks Club is a continual split the 

pot fundraiser.  Students sell tickets for $60 each and then all ticket stubs will go into a pot.  At the 

beginning of the month we will draw winners for the following prizes:   

$120 – 1 winner each month  

$ 75 – 1 winner each month 

$ 50 – 3 winners each month 

$ 25 – 5 winners each month 

 

**Dollar amount is subject to change depending on the number of tickets sold** 

 

Essentially you could win one time, several times or unfortunately not at all.  Each month all tickets will go 

back into the drawing which increases your odds of winning a portion of your donation back.    

 

If you are able to contribute, please make your check payable to St. Vincent de Paul School and write 

“Firehawks Club” in the memo line. Checks can be mailed with the bottom portion of this letter to St. 

Vincent de Paul School, placed in the Church Collection Basket or hand delivered to the school/student. 

Contributions are tax deductible and a receipt with Tax ID can be provided upon request.  We will fill out 

your raffle tickets for you and put them in the drawing. 

If you have additional questions, contact Jamie Hackbart (402) 641-2450 or jamiehackbart@yahoo.com. 

Thank you for your support! 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

I/We would like to purchase _____________ ticket (s) 

I/We would not like to purchase a raffle ticket but instead donate $____________  

Name of Purchaser___________________________________   Email______________________________ 

Address________________________________________________________________________________    

City, State, Zip________________________________ Primary Phone______________________________  

Student Name_________________________________________________  Grade______________ 

Please return by September 15, 2020 

Firehawks Club 

St. Vincent de Paul School 

152 Pinewood Ave 

Seward, Ne 68434 


